The Hon Laurie Brereton

3 August 2013

Mr R Fyson

Electricorp Pty Ltd

PO Box 106
MAROUBRA NSW 2035

Dear Rhys

| want to thank Steve and yourself for Electricorp’s first rate work at our city
premises.

The conversion to LED lighting was expertly planned and executed with great
professionalism.

Your advice allowed us to proceed with all the necessary information and a lot
of confidence.

I very much appreciate the fantastic care and attention to detail and the
finished product.

| am extremely happy with the result and want to thank you again for your
outstanding work.

Yours sincerely

il e
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